
  
What are Supplemental Educational Services (SES) and who qualifies? 
  
Supplemental Educational Services (SES) is additional instruction designed to increase students’ 
academic achievement in schools.  Outside providers will offer SES to eligible students from 
low-income families during a school’s second year of Program Improvement status.  These services, 
which may include free academic tutoring (not homework support), are provided by outside 
organizations or agencies approved by the California State Board of Education, not by the school 
itself.  SES must be provided outside the regular school day and must include interventions that are 
of high quality, research-based, and specifically designed to increase student academic achievement. 

  
Parents and guardians with questions may contact our SES coordinator at (408) 923-1887.  We 
hope all eligible students and their families take advantage of this opportunity to raise achievement 
and ensure success in learning.  
  
For more information on Supplemental Education Services, please go to:  
www2.ed.gov/nclb/choice/help/ses/index.html 
  
For a list of State Board of Education-approved providers, please go to: 
www.cde.ca.gov/ta/ac/ti/supplemental.asp 
   
When can eligible students enroll for SES?
  
There are two enrollment cycles during the year for SES: fall and late winter/early spring.  
Applications are provided only to qualified students and must be returned to the district office.  
  
  
  
  

  


